PUBLIC NOTICE

The Registrar of Voters in the Town of Cromwell will hold a special session on
Tuesday, October 1, 2019, to complete the preliminary registry list. If any elector
has questions regarding their eligibility as a registered voter they can contact the
Registrar of Voters office during this session.

The Registrar’s office will be open on Tuesday, October 1, 2019 from 9:00 a.m. to
5:00 pm. Any questions, please call (860) 632-3418 or 860-632-3458



